May 8, 2024
Good afternoon,

The Alaska Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) is the state’s four-year program for
transportation system preservation and development. It includes interstate, state and some local highways,
bridges, ferries and public transportation, but does not include airports or non-ferry-related ports and
harbors. It covers all system improvements for which partial or full federal funding is approved and that are
expected to take place during the four-year duration of the STIP.

The 2024-2027 STIP was approved in majority by FHWA on March 27" (6 project exceptions), and we here
with Northern Region wanted to touch base with our communities and ensure you are up-to-date on STIP
actions that impact your area. Below are projects in your area that may specifically be of interest. You can view
the final STIP and interactive tools at this website: https://publicinput.com/stip/

STIP ID |Project Name Outcome:

This project was not previously outlined in the January 2024
STIP submission. Stage 1 is complete, but is included in the
Cape Blossom Road i i
18634 [Stage 1] 2024-2027 Statewide Transportation Improvement Program
g (STIP) to facilitate project closeout and advance construction
conversion.

Cape Blossom Road This project remains unchanged since the draft STIP

33241 submitted in January, 2024 and is funded via the Approved
[Stage 2] sTp

Please let me know if community issues or needs arise, and we look forward to continuing to serve all of our
communities.

Thank you,

Sara Lucey | Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities | Fairbanks Field Office
2301 Peger Road Fairbanks, AK 99709 | 907.451.2315 | sara.lucey@alaska.gov

it is the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no one shall be subject to discrimination on the basis of
race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability, regardless of the funding source, including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation
Administration, Federal Highway Administration, Federal Motar Carrier Safety Administration and State of Alaska funds. Title VI Nondiscrimination
Policy: https://dot.alaska.gov/tvi statement.shtml. To file a complaint: _dot.alaska.gov/cvirts/titlevi.shtml.




